
Dear parents, carers and children 

On what would normally be the last day of the Spring Term I would like to take this opportunity to 

let you know we are thinking about you all.   

In the last few days we have been making phone calls to each home, so hopefully you have received 

a call from one of our staff and/or you have been able to access the new, year group emails.  (EYFS 

do not have a year group email as they are using Tapestry – the online observation tool to 

communicate with parents).  Through these two communication channels, we have already received 

some fantastic messages from children and our staff have been able to provide support to parents.   

In addition, the Home Learning Pages, on the school website, are being updated regularly to include 

new activities.  Some Easter activities have now been shared for each year group.  Going forward the 

home learning will rely less on worksheets and be more open ended to prevent the need to print. 

We are also using Marvellous Me to keep in touch and set challenges.  Staff are working really hard 

whether they are at home or school to support our children and each other. 

The school is open for the Easter Holidays, to provide childcare for children whose parents are 

keyworkers, so if you need to contact school, the office will be open every morning (apart from the 

Bank Holidays). 

We hope that you still feel connected to the school, even as we head into holiday time. 

Please keep taking care of yourselves. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Julia Sherlock  

 


